
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We have several items, including coats and jackets in our lost and found. If your student is 

missing something, please encourage them to check lost and found this week. All lost and found 

items will no longer be at the school after this coming Friday.  

 

The first PTSA newsletter of the year is available. It can be found on our school website and is 

attached to this week’s weekly email update. 

 

I am also excited to announce that GCS has released our facilities master plan. While the plan 

contains only minor repairs here at JMS, it does contain some very bold and exciting plans for 

many of our GCS schools and communities. For more information, I have attached a flier to our 

weekly email update. Even more information is available on the GCS website at gcsnc.com.   

 

Our basketball teams and cheerleaders will be at home on Monday against Penn Griffin and at 

home on Thursday against Northern. Wrestling will have a match at Northern on Thursday.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


